

The Office of Mayor E. Denise Simmons City Manager Yi-An Huang and The Council on Aging

Invite you to attend and participate in the

2024 Senior Citizens Town Hall Meeting

This Senior Citizens Town Hall is part of the ongoing commitment of the Mayor, the City Manager, and the Council on Aging to address the needs and concerns of Cambridge's senior residents. Brief remarks will be provided by city leaders on key topics such as affordable housing, public safety, public works, and aging in place. However, this is truly *your* opportunity to share your thoughts, questions, and concerns directly with City leadership! Seniors are encouraged to engage in meaningful dialogue, ask questions, and share their insights, as this meeting is designed to empower the senior community and ensure their voices are heard in shaping the policies and services that affect their lives. Light refreshments shall be served.

All members of the public are welcome to attend

Wednesday, September 25, 2024 at 12:00 p.m.

Cambridge Senior Center 806 Massachusetts Avenue, Cambridge, MA 02139

For More Information, Contact Mayor E. Denise Simmons 617.349.4205 | dsimmons@cambridgema.gov